
 

 

 

   

 

 

23rd July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Charity Scooterthon 

In September, Willen Hospice will be hosting their annual Scooterthon [Mini Moo 2025]. As part of 

our PATH community activities, we are inviting families to sign up to be part of this Milton Keynes 

event. 

You can sign up your child to take part in the event by following the link here. 

https://events.willen-hospice.org.uk/ps/event/MiniMoo2025  

We would love to see children and families from Ashbrook, Holmwood and Two Mile Ash at the event.  

When you return in September, please let your school know if you sign up. We will then share more 

information about meeting up before the event starts. 

Event details: 

- Sunday 14th September 2025 

- Time: 10:00 for warm-ups and seeing friends and the school community too 

- Location: Willen Hospice, lakeside (Willen Lake North) 

- Price to pay directly to Willen Hospice £15.00 

We hope to see you there on Sunday 14th September 2025. Let’s get mooooving. 

 

From the team at Ashbrook, Holmwood and Two Mile Ash.  
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